
19 November 2019 

The Secretariat  

Standing Committee on Social Issues 

NSW Legislative Council 

Parliament House  

Macquarie Street 

SYDNEY NSW 2000 

By email: 

Dear Secretariat 

Re.  Inquiry into the Modern Slavery Act 2018 & Associated Matters 

Thank you for the opportunity to appear before the Standing Committee on Social Issues 

on 4 November 2019 in relation to the above Inquiry.  

We refer to your email dated 13 November 2019 and supply as an attachment, an 

amended transcript of the proceedings. 

We further provide the following response to a question taken on notice and asked by 

The Hon. Daniel Mookhey (Deputy Chair): 

The Hon. DANIEL MOOKHEY: I have a question specifically to AIG. Is Ansell 

Australia a member of yours?... Could you take that on notice but for both 

organisations? 

Our inquiries show that Ansell Australia is not a member of Australian Industry Group. 

Should you require further information, please contact Nicola Street, National 

Manager – Workplace Relations Policy on                           or 

Yours sincerely 

Nicola Street 

National Manager - Workplace Relations Policy 
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